
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of an Investigation into Public Utility  ) Case No. AO-2002-202 
Emergency Preparedness.     ) 
 

SBC MISSOURI'S RESPONSE 
 
 SBC Missouri1 respectfully wishes to advise the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) that its April 17, 2003 Order Adding Parties and Directing Filings incorrectly 

lists Southwestern Bell Telephone Company (now known as SBC Missouri) as a non-responding 

party.  Pursuant to Staff’s original October 31, 2001 Request, Southwestern Bell Telephone 

Company on November 29, 2001, submitted its completed emergency preparedness survey to 

Staff.  SBC Missouri has recently confirmed with Staff that its completed questionnaire was 

timely received and that nothing further is needed from SBC Missouri. 

     Respectfully submitted,     
 

SOUTHWESTERN BELL TELEPHONE, L.P. 

        
          PAUL G. LANE     #27011 
          LEO J. BUB    #34326  
          ANTHONY K. CONROY   #35199 
          MIMI B. MACDONALD   #37606 
     Attorneys for Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. 
     One SBC Center, Room 3518 
     St. Louis, Missouri  63101 
     314-235-2508 (Telephone)\314-247-0014 (Facsimile) 
     leo.bub@sbc.com

                                                 
1 Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri, will be referred to in this pleading as “SBC Missouri.” 

 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 Copies of this document were served on the following parties by e-mail on May 1, 
2003. 

      
 
MARC POSTON 
MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
PO BOX 360 
JEFFERSON CITY, MO  65102 
 

 

MICHAEL F. DANDINO  
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL 
PO BOX 7800 
JEFFERSON CITY, MO 65102 
 

 

 

 


